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Winter Testing
Students and staff did a fantastic job in their winter assessments.  We have seen a
marked improvement in student achievement this year compared to last. This is likely
attributed to in person learning, along with the investments into research based
interventions and curriculum improvements. Thank you to all involved.

Sledding
Students were rewarded for good behavior, effort and
relearning our PBIS expectations this January with some fun
in the snow! Thanks to the Tier 1
team for making this event possible.

Teddy Bear PJ Parade
We always appreciate our Kindergarten kids and teachers for the
special touches they make happen each year!  The Teddy Bear PJ
parade is so much fun, and everyone did a great job.  Good job
too kids for singing at the game! Way to Go!

Talent Show
Check out the Unity elementary talent show online!  Everything from ‘Lumberjack stop
motion’ creations to ‘2-Person Stunts’ is featured.  We are so proud of all our kids and
their incredible talents - keep it up kids.

Don’t Forget!
Feb. 4 - Dads and Donuts - Pk! Family of PK students invited!
Feb. 17 - 2nd Grade Concert - Families of 2nd Graders invited!

Feb. 24 Parent Teacher Conferences! All Families invited - signups online available soon!
Mar. 9,10 - Early Learning Days - Families of students turning 4 by Sep. 1st invited!


